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Institute for Armenian Research (ERAREN) website was temporarily inaccessible due to technical 
problems. In order to ensure the maintenance of this important source on the examination of the 
historical, political and legal aspects of the 1915 Events, the Center for Eurasian Studies (AVİM) 
has intervened and ensured accessibility to the website.

The website of ERAREN can be accessed from the following link: http://www.eraren.org/
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